
Update by Samuel Hadley – Network Rail re: Abergavenny Railway Station

Abergavenny was successfully nominated as part of the Department for Transport’s 
(DFT’s) CP6 Access for All programme, funded jointly in Wales & Borders by Welsh 
Government.

Network Rail will now begin to mobilise the project to provide step free access at the 
station. With reference to the update at the last committee meeting we will likely 
consider the options for the semaphore signal in the first instance with a view to 
progressing the existing design that has achieved listed building consent previously. 
Depending on that output we may need to progress a further option selection process 
to determine the final proposal.

As with all Access for All schemes, Network Rail and our delivery partners will engage 
with the local community, and in particular, relevant disability and access groups to 
provide the best possible outcome for all passengers.


